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‘Some Enchanted Evening’ 

The Steve Barton Musical Theatre Project summer music program will culminate in a theatrical event 

June 22-23 at the Nederland High School Performing Arts Center starting at 7 p.m. each night. Tickets 

are only $5 each or are available in advance from Theatre Project participants. 

Nederland High School choir director and Steve Barton Musical Theatre Project music director Renée 

Kloes said this year’s event, “Some Enchanted Evening: The Songs of Rodgers and Hammerstein,” will 

feature several current Nederland students alongside returning students Hillary Gray and Matthew 

Taylor (fresh off the “Cats” tour), and Heidi Kloes (returning from Cape Cod summer stock) as director. 

The students are currently in the process of building the set and costumes in the mornings while 

rehearsing in the afternoons. 

According to Kloes, the program was spawned three years ago and named after a favored NISD 

alumnus. The intent of the program is to get musical theater artists ready for all aspects of the 

production of a stage play. Students are encouraged to participate in the program for multiple years, 

with former participants mentoring the new recruits. 

“There truly is nothing else like it being done in the state of Texas,” Kloes said. 
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